Stephen Maleski

From: Stephen Maleski

Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 1:12 PM

To: neil.jacobs@noaa.gov

Subject: re recent NOAA statement on threat to Alabama
Sir:

| have been a practicing meteorologist for 38 years and a member of the AMS since my student days nearly
40 years ago. | trust you are familiar with the axiom that trust accrues slowly over time, but can be
squandered in an instant. Shame on you for your recent action, indulging the foibles of a man manifestly
unfit for the office he now holds, all questions of policy aside.

| can only conclude that you lacked the moral character to resist pressure placed upon either you or your
agency by this present corrupt administration, or that the above axiom means nothing to you. Either way,
you should look in the mirror and ask yourself whether or not you are worthy to stand in a position of such
public trust. This was a test, and you failed it.

Thank you for your time.

With regret,

Steve Maleski

Meteorologist

Fairbanks Museum and Planetarium
St. Johnsbury, VT 05819
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